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DONOR FORM

Thank you for helping Generations to continue to meet our mission with a charitable gift. 
All donations are welcomed and appreciated. There are many ways to support us.

c DIRECT GIVING
Generations gladly accepts monetary donations of any 
amount. All donations support programs that directly 
help our patients. Unrestricted gifts allow for the greatest 
flexibility in supporting our programs and meeting 
emergency needs, but we will gladly accept gifts 
designated to a specific program or project.

c MEMORIAL GIFTS
Memorial contributions provide a special opportunity to 
let family and friends know they are being remembered. It 
is a thoughtful and caring way to express sympathy while 
sharing concern for the health and well being of others.

c TRIBUTE GIFT
A tribute gift provides you with the unique opportunity to 
honor special people on birthdays, graduations, weddings 
and other memorable occasions. It is a great way to show 
a family member or friend that you share and respect their 
love for the health and happiness of people from all walks 

of life.

c GIVING TREES (at our Willimantic and Putnam Sites)
A donation to our Giving Tree will plant a seed for our 
future growth by funding building and equipment projects. 
Generations recognizes donors to our capital projects funds 
by placing Giving Trees in the lobbies of our Putnam and 
Willimantic facilities. It is an opportunity to recognize family, 
friends and a loved one in an ongoing memorial.
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For more information about supporting Generations or other giving opportunities, please contact Allison Heneghan, Director of 
Communications and Development at (860) 456-6286 or aheneghan@genhealth.org. Thank you for supporting Generations.


